
Hebert, Michelle 

From: Buckman, Annie-Laurie 
Sent: Monday, January 8, 2024 8:16 AM 
To: Hebert, Michelle 

Cc: Legislature: Legislative Information 

Subject: FW: LD 1578 

From: Marlene Daley <softballaces3@hotmail.com> 

Sent: Sunday, January 7, 2024 9:35 PM 
To: Legislative Information Office (legis.inf0@|egis|ature.maine.gov) <|egis.inf0@legislature.maine.gov> 

Subject: LD 1578 
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Dear Veterans and Foreign Affairs Committee 

The LD 1578 bill should aught not to pass. For all the people who have individual interest such as the 
lobster industry, politicians would show us no interest which would disenfranchise our vote and it would 
allow people in other more populated states to be able to rule what is decided within small populated 
states. All small populated states would loose their equivalent vote for the presidency and our interests 
would be lessened. Please DO NOT PASS LD 1578. 

Sincerely, 

Marlene 

Sent from my iPh0ne 
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